
INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 

  

 

6th June 2021 

  

 

To Parents of students from KG1 to Class 12 

  

Dear Parents, 

  

The summer vacation for students commences from the 11th of Jun 2021.  The last 

working day is on the 10th of June 2021.   

 

Regular online classes will resume on the 27th of July 2021.   

 

The school office will function from 8.00 a.m to 1.00 p.m on all working days during 

the summer vacation. However, please note there will only be a skeletal staff in 

attendance. 

 

For those who are travelling to India or to foreign lands, I wish you a safe journey. 

Please take adequate precautions in view of the current scenario.  

I hope the children have a screen free vacation. Do please encourage them to read 

books. “Books and doors are the same thing. You open them, and you go through 

into another world.” – Jeanette Winterson. Stephen King refers to books as a 

uniquely portable magic. I am sure you will spend quality time together. 

 

Wishing you all the very best. Stay safe!  

 

 

Principal 
 

 


